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The map that is a separate item to go with the application for a liquor license at 4611 Verona
Road, Legislative file ID 24239, up for hearing today before the ALRC shows a very incorrect
location.  

Madison Plaza is very near the Beltline/Verona Road intersection.  The map puts it way out past
McKee Road about halfway between Nesbitt Road and Fitchrona Road.

Perhaps you would want to correct this for the ALRC members.
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